
School	Committee	Meeting	Minutes	
	
September	13,	2022	
	
Members	Present:	
Fr.	Reed	
Rachel	Johnston	
Dan	Scholz	
Joanne	Schwartz	
	
Church:	

• The	Parish	Picnic	was	a	success.	A	real	coming	together	of	church	and	school	–	
Thanks	to	Barb	and	her	crew	for	all	they	did	

• It	was	great	to	see	the	Praise	Choir	at	mass	
• So	nice	to	see	the	Middle	School	students	at	mass	on	Tuesdays	

	
School:	

• Enrollment	is	about	189	without	K3	
• Things	are	running	smoothly		
• Still	mitigating	for	COVID	but	are	now	mask	optional	–	we	will	check	weekly	
• Continuing	to	work	on	Accreditation	–	visit	is	in	February	
• Catholic	Schools	Walk	will	be	held	here	at	school		-	details	will	be	out	soon	
• Eighth	grade	retreat	is	planned	for	October	18	
• We	are	looking	to	transition	into	whole	school	mass	attendance	on	Thursdays	

starting	in	October	
• Additional	ECP	staff	are	being	pursued	–	will	be	hiring	soon	
• We	need	more	marketing	to	help	increase	our	enrollment	

	
Meetings	are	held	on	the	second	Tuesday	of	the	month.		
	
If	you	are	interested	in	joining	School	Committee,	Athletic	Board,	or	Home	and	School	
Association	please	call	the	school		414-442-7600	ext.	118	or	email	
Johnston@mgcparish.org	

	


